Dr. Kellun Smith Jr.
The Rockefeller Foundation
111 West 50th Street
New York 20, N.Y.
U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Smith,

We want to thank you, kindly, for the attention you gave to our pettition of funds for furnishing the Women's Dormitory of our School and for the comming of high grade technitians to help us in different areas of Home Economics.

The twenty five thousand dollars (US\$ 25,000) will solve the problem of equipping the first part of the building of the Women's Dormitory, which has been ready since 1963.

We are taking all the necessary steps to send you, as soon as possible, the plans for application of the money.

Thanking you and the Rockefeller Foundation, once more, for your help, with best wishes, we remain,

Sincerely yours,

Maria das Dores de Carvalho Ferreira

Head of Escola Superior de Ciências

Domésticas